NEWSLETTER

SUMMER 2025



0151 638 4764 / cmicb-wi.liscardgrouppractice@nhs.net

Welcome to the latest edition of our practice newsletter — we aim to issue this quarterly, giving you news and information of what's happening in the surgery.

SURGERY OPENING HOURS

CORE HOURS

Monday - Friday 8:00-18:30

ENHANCED ACCESS at Liscard Group

Practice

Mondays 18:30-20:00 (excluding Bank Holidays)

1 in 4 Fridays 18:30-20:00

Every other Saturday 8:30-17:30

ENHANCED ACCESS at other local

practices

Tuesday-Friday 18:30-20:00

Every other Saturday 8:30-17:30

The practice will be closed on:

Monday 25th August (Bank Holiday) Thursday 18th September PM for Training

Cover will be provided by the out of hours service on these dates - please call NHS 111.



Repeat prescriptions?



Only order what you need



10% of medicines

prescribed nationally are not needed



In Cheshire and Merseyside large amounts of medicines are wasted



Speak to your pharmacy team about only ordering what you need



Take your medications when you go into hospital for safe, seamless care

Find out more about our medicine waste campaign at:

cheshireandmerseyside.nhs.uk/medicines-waste

https://www.facebook.com/LiscardGroupPractice

Sadly our Practice Nurse Katie will be leaving on 16th July . We wish her all the best of luck with her new role.

